Llopd's Register of Shipping,

714 Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

23rd December, 1938.

Dear Sirs,
I duly received Mr. Wray's letter of the 17th instant
regarding the plan of scuppers and soll pilpes recently approved

for Messrs. Soc.Anon.John Cockerill'!s Yard No. 675, and enclosing
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one (with translation) from the firm of Hillen, Amsterdam, who
are supplying the Hillen valves to be fitted in this installatlon
you that the contents have been noted.
have to state that in this case the valves
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rofediied to will be accepted on the satlisfactory drop and hammer

these valves should be made at an

by the Rules.

Secretary.

The Surveyors,

ANTWERP.




